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Dear Graduate Students,
I am pleased to announce the Hall-Hanna Graduate Travel Award.  We expect to offer three awards per year to support graduate travel to a conference.  The first awards will be made at the end of this semester.
 
Application Deadline:  Friday, April 27, 5 p.m.
 
Eligibility:  If you will be traveling to a conference to present a paper between now and July, or  if you have already traveled to a conference for which you have additional expenses (not already covered by travel funding), you are eligible to apply for this award.  The dates of the travel should be within the following time frame:  July 1, 2011 - July 1, 2012.
 
Award Amount:  $300
 
The application form is attached (and will be posted on the graduate "resources" section of the website: http://www.philosophy.msu.edu/graduate/resources/).  Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
The Hall-Hanna Endowed Fund was established by Richard Hall and Joseph Hanna, emeritus professors of philosophy, to provide opportunities for graduate and undergraduate students at Michigan State University.  Further support has been provided by MSU alumni and faculty who contributed to the fund.
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